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BELL BARGAINING REPORT #26 

 
 
CEP and Bell Canada have agreed to resume negotiations to attempt to resolve 
the current bargaining impasse.  
 
 
In addition to the Bell and CEP bargaining committees, the following executives 
and officers will participate:  
 
 
Bell:  

genevieve bich, Vice-President – Industrial Relations  
   
 
CEP:  

Dave Coles, President  
Michel Ouimet, Executive Vice-President (Québec)  
Bob Huget, Vice President (Ontario)  
John Edwards, Administrative Vice-President (Ontario)  
 
 
 

The federal mediators, Jacques Lessard and Michel Ste-Marie, will also be 
involved in the talks.  
 
 
To support the mediators’ work, the parties have agreed to a communications 
black out while the negotiations are continuing.  
 
 
We will inform you of the results as soon as possible. 
 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 

SOLIDARITY WORKS! 
 


